
 

2022 Baby Bottle Order Form 
 

 
Church: ________________________________________ Pastor: _____________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person or Church Liaison: ______________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: _________________________________ Phone: ______________________________ 

 

 

YES, we will participate from Mother’s Day to Father’s Day! 
 
We would like to participate on these dates instead: ____________________________ 
      

 

Three Ways to Participate: 
 

Baby Bottles: 
Number of bottles needed: ________ Delivery Date: ________ 
Number of bulletin inserts: ________ Bins/Baskets: ________ 
Posters: ________ 

 
Virtually: Visit friendsoffirstcoast.org/events/baby-bottles-2 and click “Give Online” 

 
Take Up a Special Offering: 
 Number of envelopes needed: ________ 

                
 

For the 2022 Baby Bottle Campaign video or more information about the Baby Bottle 
Campaign, visit friendsoffirstcoast.org/events/baby-bottles-2  

For Client Testimonies, visit friendsoffirstcoast.org/get-involved/real-stories  

 

 
 
 

Please email this sheet to mbevis@fcwsprc.org  
or mail to First Coast Women’s Services,  

11215 San Jose Blvd. Jacksonville, FL 32223. 
For questions or assistance, contact  

MK Bevis: mbevis@fcwsprc.org or (904)549-6100 

Thank you for participating this year in the Baby Bottle Campaign. 
We value and appreciate your support for First Coast Women's Services! 
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